
Dear incoming parents of K-235, 

I would like to take this time to welcome you to a brand new school 
year and experience. I look forward to meeting each and everyone of 
you.  I am hoping that we can work as a team to create an environment 
which will allow your child to flourish.  Please support our class by 
providing the following materials for the first day of school: 

4 composition notebooks pre-labeled with your child’s first and last 
name 

1 black folder 

1 orange folder 

1 red folder 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

                                                                 Your Kindergarten Teacher 

• All school supplies are purchased in bulk for all children.  If you 
have not paid already, please contribute $40/child online at 
www.ptaofps166.org/school-supplies or via Venmo@PTAofPS166. 
Please email supplies@ptaofps166.org if you have any questions. 

• “Please send $10 to support the enrichment programs as Chess, 
Ballroom dance and Architecture. 


